
 

 

 

 

 

 

ZHQ/NVF 29th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: CHRISTMAS CAROL CONCERT – TUESDAY, 17TH DECEMBER 2018 

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to this year’s Christmas Carol Concert, 
which takes place on Tuesday, 17th December at 7:00pm in the Millennium Hall. 
 
The Carol Concert will follow the traditional lessons and Carols setting and will include 
Readings, Carols and a selection of other musical performances. 
 
There will be a retiring collection on the evening in aid of the Marie Curie Cancer Fund. 
 
Please be advised that there is no requirement to pre-purchase a ticket for this event. 
 
We hope you will be able to join us on this traditional and festive occasion.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Ms Z Hadok-Quadrio 
Performing Arts Department 
 
 


